
May 3, 2008 meeting, 
 
 
The Town of Franklin Board of Aldermen had a special meeting on Saturday, May 3, 2008 at 
7:30 A.M. at the Shoney’s of Franklin. The purpose of the meeting was to have a Board Retreat.  
 
The following Board members were present:  Mayor Joe Collins, Aldermen Verlin Curtis, Jerry 
Evans, Joyce Handley, Billy Mashburn and Carolyn Pattillo. 
 
Board members absent was Bob Scott.   
 
Also present were the following persons: 
 
Staff:  
 
Mike Decker – Assistant Town Manager 
Sam Greenwood – Town Manager 
 
Reporters: 
 
Marla Dalrymple – Macon County News 
Melanie Lebert – The Franklin Press 
 
Discussion 
 
Sam Greenwood said we have consolidated a lot of the items discussed at the first retreat.  A 
copy of these items is attached.  The Board discussed these items and how to implement these 
goals in the next budget year.   
 
The Board took no action. 
 
Adjournment 
 
The meeting adjourned at 10:40 A.M. 
 
 
  
 
             
        ______________________________ 
        Joe Collins, Mayor 
 
 
        ______________________________ 
        Janet A. Anderson, Town Clerk 
 


